
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM NEWS 
Nurture Enrich Inspire  Friday 25th November 2022 

 Message from Miss Randles 

It is with great excitement I sit down today to write my first newsletter 

as the new Headteacher for Sandringham!  I have had a wonderful first 

week in my new role and would like to extend my thanks to you all for your 

kind words and support. Your children have also been dropping in with 

pictures to decorate my new office which has made it feel very homely! 

 

I had a phone call with Mrs Money today who said she is enjoying her new 

job, but is missing our school community lots!  We have a date in the diary 

for her to pop back and visit... watch this space!  Mrs Money has asked me 

to pass on her thanks for all your wonderful wishes and gifts last week… 

she felt very spoilt.  The staff sent Mrs Money an invite to her own Golden 

Tea Party after school last Friday which was also a lovely treat! 

 

I have been fortunate to be able to work alongside Mrs Money prior to her 

leaving Sandringham and feel confident that as a result I can build upon 

the huge success the school has achieved during her time as Headteacher. 

Amongst other things I will strive to continue maintaining the nurturing, 

family feel that makes Sandringham such a special place.  

 

Christmas 

The countdown to Christmas at Sandringham is on!  Although not quite 

December, the children and staff are busy preparing for their Christmas 

performances and those familiar carols are once again being sung up and 

down the corridors!  Please refer to the diary dates attached with the 

exciting events we have coming up. 

 

Pirate Ship 

Following the update in my letter last week, I am disappointed to not be 

sharing photos of our pirate day today.  Whilst the pirate ship structure is 

now finished, the ground surrounding it is still not dry enough for the wet 

pour surfacing to be laid.  The works are due in a few weeks’ time and as 

soon as I can, I will let you know of the new date for Pirate Day dress up! 

  

Welcome 

This week we have welcomed Jo Pearce to the LSA team at Sandringham. 

Mrs Pearce will be working in Reception and Year 2. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 

Miss Randles  

 

 

 
PLEASE REMEMBER 

 

Please can I remind you 

park considerately 

when dropping/picking 

up your children from 

school. We continue to 

have reports of fast, 

dangerous driving that 

is putting our school 

community at risk. 
Thank you. 

 

Facebook Link 

Our school has its own 

Facebook page! 

https://www.facebook.

com/sandringhamacade

my 

We share reminders 

for upcoming school 

events and community 

information. 

 

Dates 

Our diary dates for the 

Spring Term will be 

added to my next 

newsletter on Friday 

9th December. 

 
 

INSET DAYS 22-23 

Tuesday 3rd January 

Friday 21st July 
 

https://www.facebook.com/sandringhamacademy
https://www.facebook.com/sandringhamacademy
https://www.facebook.com/sandringhamacademy


 
 
 

 

 

Tuesday 29th November – Ladybirds Class Elf Run (sponsored event) 

Wednesday 30th November – St Andrews Day (Brownies, Cubs, Rainbows 

invited to come to school wearing their club uniforms) 

Wednesday 30th November – iRock concert – 2.30pm 

Thursday 1st December – Year 1 and 2 Nativity dress rehearsal 

Friday 2nd December – Whole School Elf Run (sponsored event) 

Friday 2nd December – Nursery and Reception disco – 4.30–5.30pm 

                                   - Year 1 and 2 disco – 5.45–6.45pm                   

Monday 5th December - Reception Christmas Assembly – 2pm at school 

Tuesday 6th December – Year 1 and 2 - Nativity at the Church – 9.15am 

Tuesday 6th December – Ladybirds Christmas Assembly – 2.15pm 

Wednesday 7th December - Year 1 and 2 - Nativity at the Church – 9.15am 

Thursday 8th December – Butterflies Christmas Assembly – 2.15pm 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch 

Monday 12th December – Christmas Fayre – in school event 

Tuesday 13th December – Ladybirds Christmas Party 

Wednesday 14th December – Christingle – Whole School & Nursery 

Thursday 15th December – School and Butterflies Christmas Parties 

Friday 16th December – END OF TERM (School and Nursery) – 1.10pm 

 

AUTUMN 2 – DIARY DATES 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOOD LUCK MRS MONEY! 



 
 
 

 

 

Our dedicated team of Governors at Sandringham will be 

working closely with me throughout this year towards school 

priorities and improvements.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDRINGHAM GOVERNORS 

Keith Parsons 

Chair of Governors 

 

Shane Barclay 

Vice Chair 

 

Alison Thomas 

Staff Governor 

 

Chris Taylor 

Governor 

 

Hayley Adcock 

Governor 

 

Dave Gaunt 

Governor 

 



 
 
 

 

 

   

 

YEAR 2 MULTI SKILLS 

Year Two Multi-Skills Festival 

Year 2 took part in the Surrey Heath Partnership Multi-Skills 

Festival at Heather Ridge School. 

The children represented Sandringham with their sporting skills 

and excellent behaviour. 

 


